
 

 

Good Afternoon, 
I wish to protest re the planned reduction in marine parks. 
No Australian government has ever reduced marine protection like the current one. 
I also strongly object to the re-introduction of mid water trawling & the possible re-introduction of long-
lining in the Coral Sea. 
Having dived on Osprey Reef, a world class dive site, sites like this need all the protection they can get. 
I sincerely trust the government’s planned reduction to marine parks will be treated with the derision it 
deserves. 
Leighton Dadds. 
orsum43@bigpond.com 

 


